


Brundall Parish Council Land Management reports to be considered

Name of organisation/group   Broadland Tree Warden Network 
RICHARD FARLEY Tree Warden for Brundall

	Highlights for sharing
Please refer to my MARCH update regarding Low Farm Wood and Church Fen monthly reports .+ additional report for the Cemetery.
Orchard has been planted and the Hawthorn hedge is in place.
The Management and Maintenance plan for the community orchard has been completed and submitted.

	Issues you wish Land Management to discuss
We will have to delay the open day at Low Farm Wood as the creation of the orchard has taken priority.
Ongoing issue to consider a draft design for signage displaying the content of the orchard and wording for future collection of fruit bearing in mind the trees need to establish for a couple of years. I suggest advice is put on the Parish website and Facebook.
 The benches for LFW are being constructed by the men’s shed  and I am working closely with them to get a finished and well-constructed benches.
The Jubilee line at the Countryside Park requires an additional tree to denote 70 years of the Queens reign        The Network will supply and plant.
When the allotment pedestrian gate is available it will require 2 metal posts.  I suggest the original installer supplies and I will install at its new location.
Ongoing discussions required for the future maintenance of areas that the parish council are responsible for and the Broadland Tree Warden Network manage. When I can no longer undertake but that is in the future.
The Network plan to create volunteers that have relevant experience and interest in what we undertake. We will train and they will  become competent members of the network and be insured by the Network .and we will record all relevant information.


	Help requested from within Land Management groups
Ongoing use of the ride on mower for potential Orchard by John McMillian.
help when moving chipper up the hill at low farm wood. This is ongoing offer and is much appreciated.
 A further 3 weeks chipper hire will be required in the next couple of months
Thanks to Claudia for her help in all aspects that we undertake with the Broadland Tree Warden Network. Much appreciated.

	







